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U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission |

Office of Nuclear Material Safety & Safeguards g N

Division of Fuel Cycle & Material Safety S#Washington, D.C. 20555
OUSN r 9

Attention: Mr. R. G. Page, Chief D
Uranium Fuel Licensing Branch OCT2 7'480 > %-

Gentlemen: Do g ON ,7
& '

2Subject: Westinghouse Response to NRC Questions on
Environ'antal Report. ALABAMA Nuclear Fuel .

'

Fabrication Plant

The Westinghouse Electric Corporation hereby notifies the U.S.
Nuclear Regulatory Commission that the additional distribution
of the Westinghouse response to NRC questions regarding our
Environmental Report has been completed in accordance with the
instructions provided in your letter of August 6, 1980.

Per your request please find enclosed 15 copies of the response
for your distribution needs. If you have any questions regarding ,

this matter, please write me at the above address or telephone
me at 412/373-4632.

Very truly yours,

//$&

Ronald P. DiPiazza, Manager
NES License Administration
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